WILSON, HANNA & WANDERER

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW

HENRY C. WILSON OFFICES

WILLIAM HANNA I56 MAIN STREET
HERBERT B. WANDERER DANBURY, CONN.

RICHARD HANNA TEL.743-2748

July 18, 1966

Leo J. Carroll, Selectman
Town of Ridgefield
Ridgefield, Connecticut

Re: Estate of Joseph Dlhy
Dear Leo:

You will recall sometime ago you spoke to me about
the possibility of acquiring land from Mrs. Dlhy in Ridge-
bury for a golf course under the Open Spaces Program. At
the time you indicated that you would send me a rough sketch
indicating specifically which portion of the land you were
interested in, but we have not heard anything further from
you.

Would you please let me know if this program is still
in operation and whether there is any possibility that the
Town would be interested in acquiring any portion of this
land. I am getting ready to close out the estate and would
like to know what the possibilities of this development of
the land are before doing so.

Sincerely,

o)

RH/hb



